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These Pan Wales Groups are a collaborative network that brings together institutions across Wales to enhance bilingual education and professional development. By strengthening of cross-institutional partnerships, the group aims to foster innovation and excellence in teaching and learning.
The advantages of working across institutions is that we can pool their knowledge and resources, benefiting from diverse perspectives and specialized skills. Collaborative efforts ensure that bilingual programs are robust, inclusive, and tailored to meet the needs of a bilingual community.
Working together increases the chances of achieving prestigious accolades such as the National Teaching Fellowship Scheme (NTFS), Collaborative Award for Teaching Excellence (CATE), and Principal Fellowship of the Higher Education Academy (PFHEA). Cross-institutional initiatives provide opportunities for staff to engage in continuous professional development as well as an opportunity to talk to staff from different institutions to build a community.
Each Pan Wales Group has an Advance HE Connect group. If you are interested in being part of their aspiring NTFS, CATE, or PFHEA, please contact me (aee@aber.ac.uk). We also hope that members from different institutions within the Pan Wales Group will be able to attend and contribute to these initiatives.
Join the Pan Wales Group to be part of a dynamic network dedicated to advancing bilingual education and achieving academic excellence through collaboration. Please note that the Pan Wales Group is open only to those who submit a request to join.
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